
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: beataholisticpt@aol.com [mailto:beataholisticpt@aol.com]  
> Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 9:22 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: Opposition  
>  
> My name is Beata Alexander.  I live and own a business in Portland.  I want to see our city be a beacon 
for the rest of our country leading the way towards addressing Climate Change before it is too late. 
>  
> As a country, we are lagging behind other developed countries in the steps they have taken to develop 
alternative energy sources.  I want us to lead the way towards a better future for our children and I am 
not even a parent.  I care about this planet and all living things.  Do not allow the construction of 
propane tunnels in the Port of Portland.  
>  
> Sincerely, 
>  
> Beata Alexander, PT 
>  
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